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Request No.: 1660086-000 
Subject: KORDAN, HERBERT ALLEN 
(1950-1969)  

 
Dear Dawn Kordan: 
 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request.  Based on the 
information you provided, we conducted a main and reference entity record search of the Central Records 
System (CRS) per our standard search policy.  However, we were unable to identify records subject to the 
FOIPA that are responsive to your request.  Therefore, your request is being closed.  If you have additional 
information pertaining to the subject of your request, please submit a new request providing the details, and 
we will conduct an additional search.  For more information about records searches and the standard 
search policy, see the enclosed FBI FOIPA Addendum General Information Section. 
 

Please see the paragraphs below for relevant information that may be specific to your request.  
Only checked boxes contain corresponding paragraphs relevant to your request.  If no boxes are checked, 
the corresponding information does not apply. 

 

 Please be advised that your request was reopened based on the additional information you 
provided.  A new search was conducted, and we were unable to identify responsive records 
subject to the FOIPA that are responsive to your request.  

 

 Records potentially responsive to your request were destroyed.  Since this material could not be 
reviewed, it is not known if it was responsive to your request.  Record retention and disposal is 
carried out under supervision of the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA)  
according to Title 44 United States Code Section 3301, Title 36 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 
Chapter 12 Sub-chapter B Part 1228, and 36 CFR 1229.10.  Please be advised that the General 
Records Schedule (GRS) disposition authority for FOIPA records is DAA-GRS-2016-0002-0001 
(GRS 4.2, Item 020).  

  

 Records potentially responsive to your request were transferred to the National Archives and 
Records Administration (NARA).  If you wish to review these records, file a FOIPA request with 
NARA at the following address: 

 
National Archives and Records Administration  
Special Access and FOIA 
8601 Adelphi Road, Room 5500 
College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 
 Use file number 100-HQ-440067 & 61-HQ-10149 Serial 4337 as a reference.  
 

 Potentially responsive records were identified during the search.  However, we were advised that 
they were not in their expected locations.  An additional search for the missing records also met 
with unsuccessful results.  Since we were unable to review the records, we were unable to 
determine if they were responsive to your request.  

 

 The identification records requested are maintained by the FBI’s Criminal Justice Information 
Services (CJIS) Division; therefore, we have forwarded a portion of your request to CJIS for 
processing.  To check the status of this request, please contact CJIS directly at (304) 625-5590.  
For additional information, see the enclosed FBI FOIPA Addendum General Information Section.  

 
 

 Requests for expedited processing are not applicable when a final response is issued within ten 
calendar days. 

Howard Kordansky


